THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

September 27, 2018

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Jeffrey S. Moqui
Chief of Staff

VIA: Robert W. Runcie 7 /)
Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of I-4, Administrative Complaint Demetra Burleson-Liburd, from the
October 2, 2018, School Board Operational Meeting

Please withdraw I-4, Administrative Complaint Demetra Burleson-Liburd, from the October 2,
2018, School Board Operational Meeting.

I-4 Administrative Complaint Demetra Burleson-Liburd is being postponed due to a pending
FMLA request and will be brought to the next scheduled meeting upon her return to work.

RWR/ISM/DGG/TLR:asj
c: Senior Leadership Team




